
 

 
 

EDEN ISLES SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

Thursday / October 13, 2022 

Beginning this evening at 5:45pm CST 

 

Dear Eden Isles residents: 

 

There will be an interruption in water service this evening, beginning at approximately 5:45 pm, 

due to a water line repair that needs to be done. This repair is expected to last 3-4 hours, after 

which a Boil Water Advisory will be posted. Once water samples have been lab tested and 

cleared, a Lift will be issued, which we anticipate happening this coming Saturday.  Please check 

our website at magnoliawateruoc.com for updates. 

 

Thank you for your patience during the times when we must resolve unexpected issues that 

require your cooperation. As always, we are committed to delivering safe, reliable, and 

environmentally responsible water to you and the Eden Isles community at large. 

 

Sincerely, 

Magnolia Water Utility Operating Company 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


